From: Cizner, Jenny
Sent: Friday, November 28, 2014 3:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: returned gift 

 

Steve-
I was sent a complimentary dinner for two at the deca restaurant and bar at the Ritz Carlton by the General Manager there. 
 
I returned the gift certificate to him and let him know that I could not accept the gift. 
 
Thank you and let me know if I need to do anything else!

jenny 
 
Jenny Cizner
Director 
Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of the Mayor 
(312) 744-0575 | Jenny.cizner@cityofchicago.org
